
Community Meeting Notice 

   
 

JUNE 12, 2014 

BROOKLYN AND COLLEGE HILL 

HERITAGE CONSERVATION DISTRICT 
 

 

COMMUNITY MEETING 

Planning Services will hold a Community Meeting to provide information and continue discussion of the 
draft Brooklyn and College Hill Heritage Conservation District Plan and Guidelines. You are invited to 
attend to provide your comments and have your questions about the district designation answered. 

Meeting Date:  Tuesday, June 24, 2014 

Location:  Meeting Room C, 1 Carden Street, City Hall 

Time:   6:30pm - 8:30pm 

  

 
You are invited to attend a Community Meeting hosted by Planning Services staff to discuss the draft Brooklyn 
and College Hill Heritage Conservation District (HCD) Plan and Guidelines and find out how heritage 
conservation districts work.  Learn what the designation of a heritage district means for you and how the HCD 
Plan provides guidance to property owners and tenants in and around a district who wish to make alterations or 
additions to their properties. This is your opportunity to provide comments and have your questions answered 
regarding the HCD designation and the heritage permit process. 
 
Learn more about: 

 The Heritage Permit process – when and how it applies 

 What is exempt from heritage permit approval 

 How the plan and guidelines apply to heritage and non-heritage properties within the HCD 

 How the plan and guidelines apply to properties adjacent to the HCD 
 

A map of the HCD boundary and adjacent properties is shown of the back of this page. 
 
The HCD Plan and Guidelines and further information relating to HCDs can be found by using search term 
“HCD” at guelph.ca or going directly to  

 
http://guelph.ca/city-hall/planning-building-zoning/community-design/heritage-planning/heritage-studies/ 

 
The Brooklyn and College Hill Heritage Conservation District Plan and Guidelines is also available for review 
at the Planning Services office, 3rd Floor, City Hall, 1 Carden Street during regular office hours. 

 
If you are unable to attend and would like to provide comments, please submit them by July 4, 2014. 

 
For more information and to submit comments: 

Stephen Robinson, Senior Heritage Planner   Planning Services, 3rd Floor, City Hall 
T: 519-837-5616 x 2496     1 Carden Street 
E stephen.robinson@guelph.ca    Guelph, ON N1H 3A1 
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